
A new children’s outreach and mission emphasis into our local community is being launched 
in July. A week long, action-packed Day Camp, led by Casey Hart and Annie Hames, is 
scheduled for July 21-25, from 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. daily. Ages 5 – 10, can expect fun field 
trips, exciting activities, creative crafts, and Bible lessons. Cost is $175 for the week and 
includes all activities and daily snacks. Sponsored tuition is available. The group is 
intentionally small this year, so this will be a great opportunity for children to make memories, 
build friendships, and grow in their faith this summer. WGMC families are welcome, and 
everyone is encouraged to help advertise to friends and our community. Spots are limited, so 
call 864 576-2204, or email church.office@walnutgrovemc.org ASAP to register. Contacts: 
Becky Gray or Annie Hames   Registration forms are available on the piano
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